This is a memorandum of understanding between the Union Administration of the A. Ray Olpin Union and the Professors Emeriti Club at the University of Utah.

The Union Director, Dr. Branden Dalley agrees to allow the Professors Emeriti to hold events in the Saltair Room at the Union until the Union is unable to accommodate guests due to renovation and/or expansion. Upon renovation and/or expansion completion, the Union Director will continue this MOU in finding appropriate meeting space, continuing the terms of this MOU. These events will not be charged a room rate unless there are more than 8 events in one calendar year. AV equipment and personnel to run that equipment will still be charged. In addition, the Union agrees to allow the leadership team with the Professors Emeriti a smaller meeting room that can be booked once a month that will not be charged a room rate. If the Union is unable to accommodate guests due to renovation and/or expansion, we will discuss alternative options to assist with continuing reservations at that time.

In exchange, the Professors Emeriti Club agrees to give Union Administration the sum of \$5,000 to be used toward replacing the projector in the Saltair room. When the funds are received by the Union, this agreement will go into effect.

Heta Terle (back)

Professors Emeriti Representative

Date

--- DocuSlaned by

6/6/2024

Branden Dalley, Union Director

Date